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Thank you for this opportunity to testify on Senate Bill No. 2169. Our office had request~d this bill to 

address recommendations that might result from our "Study Regarding the Transfer of Non-General 

Funds to the General Fund." The report is still being prepared in response to House Concurrent 

Resolution No. 166 of the 2011 Regular Session, so we ask that the bill be deferred. 

House Concurrent Resolution No. 166 asked us to identify non-general funds that can be transferred to 

the general fund as well as to propose legislation to implement any recommended transfers. Like so many 

of our projects, this subject was not as simple as originally appeared. We hesitate to recommend 

movement of this bill without giving the Legislature the opportunity to review the discussion in an issued 

report. 

Therefore, we ask that this measure be deferred. I would be pleased to answer any questions you may 

have. 


